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 Developing a love of reading 
On Wednesday 29th November at 6pm at 
school we will be hosting a workshop for parents 
of children in KS2. The session will be led by 
Dawn Robertson who is an amazing English 
consultant who will share her wealth of knowledge 
of children’s books. 

The session will focus on- 

• Supporting your child to read widely 
including recommended books. 

• Practical strategies to support your child 
to develop their comprehension. 

• Sustaining a love of reading with your 
Child. 

 

 

Happy Half Term 
It was lovely to see so many parents at our recent 
Harvest Festival and to start the day with some 
wonderful singing. I would like to say a huge thank 
you for all the generous donations for the 
Wellspring. They were delighted to receive your 
contributions. 

It was wonderful to have so many at our virtual  
Parents’ Evening and we hope that you found the 
meeting useful.  

As we approach the end of the first half term, I 
hope you enjoy a lovely week and look forward to 
welcoming your children back to school on 
Tuesday 31st October. 

Follow us on 

Twitter 

@TitheBarnPri 

We have also have a Facebook account 

Parents and Carers of Tithe Barn Primary 

School where we share information and events 

that have occurred in school. Have a lovely 
weekend, Katherine Muncaster  

 

Katherine Muncaster 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 
 

31st October- School reopens for all pupils 

9th November- Year 4 Class assembly- 9am start 

17th November- Year 6 Class assembly – 9am start 

24th November- Year 3 Class assembly 9 am start 

29th November 6pm- Reading Workshop for KS2 
parents 

1st December 2pm- FOTB Santa Dash 

 

We can help 
 

We appreciate that at this time some members of 
our school community may be finding life 
challenging.   

Whether you need signposting to services, support 
with uniform, school trips, school lunches or food 
vouchers. 

If we can help in any way please come and see 
myself or Miss Diana Vose. Anything you share will 
be treated in the upmost confidence. 
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Roman  
	
Year 4 had an amazing trip to Deva Victrix 
(Chester) to explore what life was like for a 
Roman soldier.  They marched and practised 
using swords and shields! 

 

The children’s behaviour was exceptional, and I 
am extremely proud of them all and how they 
represented our school.  Well done, Year 4!  

 

 

 

Flower Festival 

 
We had a wonderful day celebrating our 
Flower Festival.  Children from Year 2 upwards 
created some amazing pieces and were 
inspired by this year’s eco theme.  Mrs Hughes 
did an amazing job of organising the event and 
we raised £72 for Francis House. 

  

 

 

 

	
 

Project Playground 
The school council have been busy consulting 
with the children on ideas to develop the 
playground.   

They are currently choosing which markings to 
have on the playground.  As you can imagine 
they are full of ideas and looking forward to 
meeting with the different companies to discuss 
their suggestions. 

We are extremely grateful to Friends of Tithe 
Barn for funding this next development and can’t 
wait to see it coming to life.

 

 



  

 

 

 

 


